
Emanating from work focused on
child and youth voices in City

practices as well as the role of local
Government in early Childhood

development, SACN held an
engagement on 3 April 2023. It

focused on sharing a practice note
on Including Children in Spatial

Planning and Design Development
Processes as well as practical

examples on planning and designing
with and for children.  

INCLUDING CHILDREN IN
SPATIAL PLANNING AND DESIGN

DEVELOPMENT PROCESSES 



Join us for this discussion and mapping of innovations and
approaches to broaden this vital work in South African Cities.



When: 3 April 2023
Time: 10:00-12:30

Where: Play Africa, Constitution Hill, 11 Kotze Street Johannesburg
AND Online 



RSVP: 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZaSP22DV6m










Including children in spatial planning and design
development processes
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The engagement brought to the fore key
practices in South African Cities and
fostered a renewed commitment of a
community of practice of schools, NGOs,
academia, artists and city practitioners.
There is also a renewed interest in
developing a Child or Youth plan within a
City in South Africa or including a
children's chapter in the IDP. W
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Want to get involved in including Children in Spatial Planning and Design

processes? Email info@sacities.net


